
 

 

 

 

RALLY 
Tuesday October 23 
 

Stand up to protect our 

public health care 
 

12 p.m. Queen’s Park 
 In the provincial election Doug Ford 

promised to “end hallway medicine” – 

that means reopening & restoring 

services. 

But the Ford government has now 

appointed former B.C. Premier Gordon 

Campbell to do a financial review. 

Campbell closed & privatized 

hospitals, cut thousands of front-line 

staff, contracted out health care 

services to for-profit companies and 

clinics, then allowed private clinics to 

violate the Canada Health Act & 

charge thousands of dollars in user 

fees to patients for formerly public 

health care.  

The cuts to OHIP + and mental health 

funding in Ontario have already 

started.  

We cannot let the government create a 

budget crisis & then cut and privatize 

our hospitals, long-term care, home 

care, our mental health & other vital 

health care. 

 

Sponsored by the Ontario Health Coalition 416-441-2502 www.ontariohealthcoalition.ca 

Join us. It matters.  

We can protect public health care 

if we take a stand. 

Buses are being organized across Ontario. 

To sign up, or for more information, contact politicalaction@unifor.org.  
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